

NR_key_name: 4110DE4C0300270E852561FE00689BDC

SendTo: CN=Jeremy Gunn/O=ARRB @ ARRB

CopyTo:

DisplayBlindCopyTo:

BlindCopyTo: CN=R ecord/O=ARRB

From: CN=Mary McAuliffe/O=ARRB

DisplayFromDomain:

DisplayDate: 07/19/1995

DisplayDate_Time: 3:15:46 PM

ComposedDate: 07/19/1995

ComposedDate_Time: 3:02:36 PM

Subject: Next steps

As I understand it, the Board voted to release in full 2 Mexico City documents and table the remainder. Chet would like us to enter these in the database, so he can print out the Federal Register Notice and other documents. OK? We would also like to enter the remaining Mexico City documents that we have prepared for Board consideration (including those tabled) in the database. This means that at the next Board meeting, the Board will consider these from the review data base. OK? (There are 58 of these documents) CIA team is waiting to proceed with reviewing the Oswald files, but is uncertain of how to go given the Board's decisions at the last meeting. Should we proceed according to what we understand the Board's current position to be? What about those issues tabled? Should we re-review everything we've done so far based upon the results of Friday's meeting with CIA as well as the (incomplete) outcome of the Board meeting? When you can find the time, we would appreciate some guidance. Thank you.

Body:

recstat: Record

DeliveryPriority: N

DeliveryReport: B

ReturnReceipt:

Categories: